
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

TERREBONNE PARISH CONSOLIDATED GOVERNMENT 

 

Request for Proposals 

 

OMB Circular A-133 Single Audit 

Assistance with Audit Procedures Specific 

To Federal Award Programs 

 

 

The Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government (TPCG) is accepting proposals for 

CPA services to assist in the preparation of an audit to be performed in accordance with 

OMB Circular A-133, the Single Audit.   The TPCG through this Request For Proposals 

(RFP) will be identifying one firm deemed eligible to perform work on audit procedures 

specific to federal award programs in Terrebonne Parish. The selected firm will be 

assigned based on the strengths of the firms’ qualifications and experience. 

 

The procedures for the selection of this firm will be in accordance with the procurement 

requirements of the Disaster Recover CDBG Program. All responses received will be 

evaluated in accordance with the selection criteria that is identified in the RFP package.  

That package also identifies the scope of services to be performed by the selected firm. 

Interested parties are invited to secure a proposal package from the Office of the Council 

Clerk, Government Tower Building 8026 Main Street, 6
th

 Floor, Houma, Louisiana, 

(985) 873-6523.  Proposals may be either hand-delivered to the office of Charlette Poché, 

Council Clerk, 6
th

 Floor Government Tower, 8026 Main Street, Houma, Louisiana, or 

mailed to P.O. Box 2768, Houma, Louisiana 70361, no later than 4:00 p.m., on 

Thursday, March 28, 2013. 

 

The Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government is an Equal Opportunity Employer.  

We encourage all small and minority-owned firms and women’s business enterprises to 

apply. 
 


